
 

 

Goldington Green Academy 

 

 

 

MOTHER’S DAY 
AFTERNOON TEA 

 
 
 
 
 

FRIDAY 28TH MARCH 
2025 

 
2pm – 3pm 

 
 
 
 

This year we are very pleased to be holding a Mother’s Day 
Afternoon Tea on Friday 28th March from 2pm to 3pm. 
 
We will be welcoming you to come and enjoy a relaxing drink of tea, 
coffee or juice and biscuits with your child/children in their classroom 
where table activities will be provided for you and your children to 
enjoy.  If you or your child have any dietary requirements please let 
your class teacher know. 
 
If you have children in different classes, please feel free to collect your 
children and enjoy your refreshments in any of your children’s classes. 
 
This event is for children in Years R through to 6.  Preschool 
children are holding their own Mother’s Day event. 
 
The children and staff look forward to seeing you. 


